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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Jackson Park Inclusive Playground Groundbreaking Ceremony, 
Saturday, October 8 
HC-2022-27 (Amended) 
Hendersonville, NC – October 7, 2022 
 
The Henderson County Board of Commissioners will be hosting a groundbreaking event for the 
new Jackson Park Inclusive Playground project.  The project has been designed to serve all the 
children in Henderson County by incorporating inclusive play features.  Inclusive play features 
ensure that children of all ages with varying developmental needs can play together.  
 
This project is a collaboration between the Henderson County Board of Commissioners, 
Henderson County Tourism Development Authority, Pardee Hospital, the Community Foundation, 
local businesses, and privately raised funds.  The support of the community at large has helped to 
make this project possible. 
 
The groundbreaking will be held in Jackson Park at noon on October 8th and will be located 
adjacent to the tennis courts and associated parking lots. 
 
The project is planned to be completed in the Spring of 2023 with a Ribbon Cutting to be held as 
part of the annual Easter Egg Hunt at Jackson Park. 
 
Please contact Kathryn Finotti, Public Information Officer, at 828-697-4809 if you need additional 
information. 
 
 

### 
 


